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Comments: My husband and I have trekked in the forests for decades. We can say that motorized vehicles have

no place in them. They are dangerous to hikers. They disrupt wildlife. They destroy trails. They destroy flora that

does not recuperate. It has been our first hand experience that people who own these vehicles, have many

places on private property where they can ride. Why must our public lands, at a time when many rangers have no

work, be assaulted? Please do not allow vehicles on public forest lands. 


